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From: Lisa Wong  

Sent: Thursday, November 11, 2021 9:49 AM 

To: clerk@hamilton.ca 

Subject: [****POSSIBLE SPAM]Vote No to Sprawl in Hamilton 

 

Clerk City Clerk, 

Hello my name is Lisa and I am a ward 3 resident. I have been following this issue and tuned in on 

YouTube to watch the GIC meeting to learn more about what is at stake in the Urban Boundary 

expansion vote.  

I urge council to stay strong, do right by the citizens of this city and to give our children, grandchildren, 

ourselves and our animal species a fighting chance to survive the next 50-100 years of climate change.  

Yours sincerely,  

Lisa Wong 

Lisa Wong  

Hamilton, Ontario  

 

 

 


